
 

URGENT NOTICE 

 

  

December 19
th,
 2008 

Re: NGX Announces a System Constraint Period at Union Dawn 
to Parkway due to Union Gas notice on interruptible restriction. 

 

NGX is declaring a system constraint period (SCP) at Dawn/Parkway markets on NGX, 

effective Gas Day December 19
th
, 2008.  The SCP is in reference to the announcement by 

Union Gas; 
 

“Union Gas is currently performing maintenance on one of our compressor 

stations along the Dawn to Parkway system.  There will be no impact to 

Firm Shippers, but interruptible service on the Dawn to Parkway system 

may be limited.  Please contact your sales representative for 

interruptible service enquiries.” 

 

Please note that all transactions completed on NGX are considered to be firm, and all 

counterparties are expected to meet any physical delivery or receipt obligations. 

 

The SCP is referenced in Article 5 of the NGX Contracting Parties Agreement, and states 

that physical failure of delivery obligations during system constraint periods will result in 

financial penalties by the Exchange. 

 

Please contact Union Gas at 519-436-4545 for further information. 

 

The SCP will be in effect until further notice from NGX. 

 

Please contact your NGX Marketing Representative or the NGX Operations Desk at 403-

974-4357 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 


